FHC Meeting Minutes 12/18/2014

Members present: Mary Brown, Paul Denault, Nicole Bruno, Jackie Petrouski
The previous meetings minutes were reviewed (11/13/2014) and approved.

Old Business

1) Village School Update.- nothing new to report.
2) Discussed the space assessment choices.
3) Discussed #4 South Main St.

4) 1932 plaque owning structure remains a mystery
New Business

1) The FHC recognition — members were asked to take a look around town for possible
recipients.

2) A photo of the month will continue to be displayed at the town hall by the FHC.

3) Richmond Road Bridge — it is an historical 3-arch bridge, we will plan a field trip to take
photos.

4) A demolition request for 150 South Main St. has been submitted. Mary has made a visit
to the house. Mary will arrange a site visit for our group (FHC).

5) Mary provided all members present with a copy of the Demolition By law. We went
over the law and Mary highlighted the most important areas.

6) The commission needs photos of the original structures of the Gurney, Elm Street and
Forge bridges.

Next meeting 1/8/2015




